
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Cooperstown will hold the 

following public hearing in the Village Office Building, 22 Main Street, Cooperstown, New York on 

Monday, October 22, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be heard, to discuss the following: 

 

Proposed Local Law No. 12 of 2018 – amend Vehicle and Traffic Regulations (Section 270-13-parking 

time limited in designated locations) – amend 15 minute parking in various locations and remove 2 hour 

parking on Chestnut St East between a point 5 feet south of the northernmost driveway serving the 

residence numbered as 25 Chestnut Street and a point 45 feet south of said driveway 

 

Any resident of the Village of Cooperstown is entitled to be heard upon said proposed applications at 

such public hearing. Disabled citizens, who require assistance in attending said public hearings, or in 

furnishing comments or suggestions, should contact the Village Administrator to request assistance.   

Copies of the above-mentioned local laws can be found on the Village website 

www.cooperstownny.org/boardoftrusteemeetings or by contacting the Village Office at (607) 547-2411. 

 

Dated: October 5, 2018 

 

By order of the Village Board of Trustees 

Village of Cooperstown 

 

Teri L. Barown, RMC 

Village Administrator 

Village of Cooperstown 

22 Main Street 

Cooperstown, NY   13326 

(607) 547-2411 (phone) 

tbarown@cooperstownny.org (email) 

http://www.cooperstownny.org/boardoftrusteemeetings
mailto:tbarown@cooperstownny.org

